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Mr Lee Johnson

| 5th March 2023

Dear Parent/Carer
Year 10 Music Peripatetic Lessons

| would like to make you aware of an exciting music opportunity available to your child. As they are currently
studying music as part of their KS4 curriculum, we have been allocated funding to offer them personalised
tuition for an instrument of their choice. They have chosen from Singing, piano, guitar or drumming lessons.

These lessons will take place as follows
Singing lessons - Tuesdays between 10:30 - 12:00 each week
Drumming, Guitar and Piano - Wednesdays between 10:30 - 3:30 each week.

We have 25 students in total which has meant we have had to coordinate this across lesson time and
enrichment. To make this fair to all students and reduce the impact upon their other lessons, we will work this
on a rotation basis. This will also mean that, on occasion your child will be completing their tuition for some
of the enrichment time between 2:30 and 3:30. Each student will be shared the rota and will be able to give
you notice in good time.

Should you require any further information regarding these lessons, please do not hesitate to contact me via
email at x.isles@itt.outwood.com or c.littlewood@redcar.outwood.com. Alternatively, you can call on 01642

28921 | where you can leave a message and | will be happy to get back to you.

Yours sincerely

LS

Mr A Isles
Teacher of Music
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